
 

 

 
Town of Bergen Residents (Outside Village) 

 

TOWNWIDE BRUSH PICKUP 

Begins May 1st   
 

Only one (1) pass will be made per road 
 
 

All residents must have brush at roadside by Monday, May 1st at 7:00 AM  
 
The following rules are to be Observed: 
 

• Only one (1) pass/trip per road will be made. 
• All brush and logs must be piled parallel to the road. 
• No logs longer than ten (10) ft. in length & six inches (6”) in diameter.  
• Logs should be stacked separately from brush. 
• No stumps will be picked up.  
 
 

If there are any questions, please call the 
Bergen Highway Department at 494-1362 

 
 

Mike Johnson, Superintendent of Highways 
 


